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Comment Submitted:

I am an avid outdoor and off-road enthusiast from Southern California. On a monthly and sometimes weekly basis I visit various
OHV areas and plan trips along 4x4 trails with friends and family. This planned land closure would block access to the trails
surrounding Primm, NV, further limiting the access to the various trails for desert exploring. 

I do support further energy development as I feel our nation is facing a big energy crisis. However, I feel that this development can
be achieved without the negative impact to OHV trail use. I urge you to reconsider your proposal amend it as neccessary to allow
continual access to the OHV trails in the area. Thank you.


